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Week 8 - w/c 18th 
December 2017 

 

This week we are learning about: 
 

Christmas 
 

We will be making our Christmas cards and calendars 
ready to take home at the end of this week! 

 
We will be weighing presents in Santa’s workshop. 

 
We will be having our dress rehearsal in preparation 

for the Nativity. 
 

We will be having our Christmas party! 
 

We will be keeping homework books over half term 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

• Tuesday 19th December (9.00am) – Christmas 
Nativity 

 
• Wednesday 20th December (2.00pm) – 

Christmas Nativity 
 

• Thursday 21st December – Christmas Party 
(Children can wear party clothes) 

 
• Friday 22nd December – Children can bring a 

toy or game into school. Please make sure 
that anything brought in from home is clearly 
labelled with your child’s name. 

 
• Friday 22nd December – Break up for half 

term 
 

• Monday 8th January – School re-opens for 

 

Christmas performance 
Our Christmas performances of ‘Wriggly Nativity’ will be held on Tuesday 

19th and Wednesday 20th December. Please ensure that you bring your 
tickets with you so that you are guaranteed entrance on the door.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

 
On Tuesday 19th December the doors will be opening at 8.40am so 

that we can get children changed in time for the performance. 

Christmas Party 
Thursday 21st December 

Children can wear party clothes to school. 
We are kindly asking that children donate 

one item of party food.  
Due to allergies in school, we cannot accept 
any meat products or items with traces of 

nuts. 
 
 

Merry  Christmas!  
  

We  hope  everyone  has  a  fantastic  
Christmas  and  New  Year  and  we  look  
forward  to  seeing  everyone  again  in  

2018.  Enjoy  yourself!  

 
  


